VILLAGE OF BROOKLYN HEIGHTS

MINUTES OF A MEETING
Public Hearing

.......................................................................

Y

A Public Hearing for the Village of Brooklyn Heights, Ohio was held on August 3, 2021 at 7:15
p.m. with Mayor Michael Procuk presiding.

Present at roll call: Mayor: Michael Procuk
Council Members:  Jennifer Presot
Matt Walsh
Mark Lasky
Joe Blados
Tom Lahiff
Clerk Treasurer: Aaron Frank
Law Director: Jerry Dowling

Community Services: Thea Guilfoyle

Ms. Presot opened the meeting and stated that the hearing was called as part of the procedure
for the 5310 grant through NOACA application process.

Ms. Presot asked how long the application process takes and Ms. Guilfoyle responded that we
should have an answer in the fall, probably October. Ms. Presot asked what choices we had for
the vehicle. Ms. Guilfoyle responded that we are looking at a 22-passenger bus with two
wheelchair positions and other modifications will be decided later in the process.

Ms. Guilfoyle also stated that the current bus is showing its age, especially the under carriage,
we’ve incurred some large expenditures and our mechanic has recommended that we not drive
it out of the local area. Ms. Presot asked how many miles our current bus has and Ms. Guilfoyle
did not have the mileage with her but stated that the current bus has served us well and is an
important part of our fleet for senior transportation. She also shared that Donna Algeri should
be commended for her hard work on this application.

Mr. Blados offered to assist with wheelchair lift suggestions.

Ms. Presot concluded the meeting with no further questions.
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